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SHEBOYGAN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
1315 N 23

rd
 St, Suite 101, Sheboygan, WI. 53081-3180 

 

PHONE 920-459-3333  FAX 920-459-0205 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 

Police Investigate Accidental Discharge of Firearm 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 

 NAME:  Lieutenant Bill Adams 

DATE:  May 15, 2015 TELEPHONE:  920-459-3333 

 CASE NO.  C15-08209 

 
 

05/15/15 at 9:05 pm Sheboygan Police officers investigated the accidental discharge of a 

firearm in the 2700 block of S 11th St. One adult male sustained non-life threatening 

injuries as a result. The police department would like to remind everyone of the inherent 

dangers associated with firearms, and to use the utmost care when handling them. If you 

are a firearms owner, it is strongly recommended that you attend a hunter's safety class, 

or other firearms safety course, and always keep firearms secured and out of reach of 

children.      

 

       


